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 Department of 
Physical Therapy 

Memo 
To: Whom it may concern 

From: Jane A. Day, PT, PhD, Assistant Chair 

CC: Stephanie Hanson, Executive Associate Dean, College of Public Health and Health 

Professions 

Date: 1/31/2008 

Re: Sunset the MHS Physical Therapy Program 

Please sunset the MHS program in Physical Therapy.  We have not offered this degree option in 
several years and do not intend to offer the program in the future. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 273-6433.  Thank you. 


